
 

 

Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
 Monthly Meeting 
October 24, 2018 

 
The advertised meeting was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. Supervisors John Orr 
and Robert Stoner individually reviewed invoices, presented by Treasurer Luanna 
Zimmerman, and authorized them for payment.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary/Treasurer 


